RECEIVED

OCT 2 1 2009



ZD

ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD OFFICE OF THE BOARD SECRETARY

October 20, 2009

VIA COURIER & EMAIL

Ms. Kristen Walth Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor

Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms Walli:

RE: EB-2009-0331 – The Society of Energy Professionals ("SEP")

Consultation on Next Prescribed Payment Amounts Application

The Society of Energy Professionals ("SEP") is writing to register its participation in the consultative process the Ontario Energy Board ("OEB") initiated to discuss the filing requirements and the issues likely to arise in OPG's next payment amounts application. The SEP will be attending the stakeholder meetings planned for October 22nd and 23rd.

Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to the attention of Richard Long at the address below or by email at: longr@thesociety.ca

Yours truly,

Richard Long

Strategic Planning & Growth

File No:	SubFile: \Q
Panel	
Licensing	V. Bmett
Other	